
 

MEMO 
 

BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
To: Board of Public Works 

From: Pat VandenHeuvel, Street Superintendent 

Date: June 6, 2022 

Re: Authorization to seek bids for replacement of Truck 208 

 
Truck 208 is a 2006, 5 yard dump truck which has been one of our salter units for as 
many years. 
 

This item was approved for replacement last year, 2021 but we didn’t like the bid 
prices or the delivery times involved and came across a Demo unit that we could get 
our hands on to add to the fleet. 
 
At that time it was approved to increase the fleet by one truck and wait for the trade 
and the purchase of it’s replacement this year (2022). 
 
Asking for approval to replace 2006 truck #208 with a 2022 or newer 5 yard dump 
plow and wing. 
 
This unit does have a stainless steel salter box which is in great shape and will stay 
and be put on the new truck. 
 
 


